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Central Cougar’s Bulletin
May 10, 2018
Friday, May 11th Menu – Cooks Choice: 
[image: Macintosh HD:Users:teacher:Desktop:Screen Shot 2017-05-01 at 2.19.41 PM.png]Breakfast
[bookmark: _GoBack]Cinnamon roll,      fruit, milk              
Lunch
Chicken hotdish   dinner roll           salad bar, fruit, milk
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Grade 4 & 5 – Chorus Concert
Parents/Guardians, Grandparents, Family of 4th & 5th Grade Students...
You’re Invited!
Please join us for a 4th & 5th Grade Chorus Concert at Central School on
Tuesday, May 15th at 1:30 p.m
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Central’s All School Picnic
Central’s All School Picnic will be Tuesday, May 22nd. 
Picnic lunch will be $3.75 for adults and $2.35 for children.  

If you plan to join us, please return the RSVP slip as soon as possible. 
Thank you!  Hope to see you there!!!



Please Keep Contact Information Updated
If you have a new phone number or an address change,
please notify the school office at 333-3220, ext. 0.  Thank you!

Note from the Health Office:
The end of the school year is fast approaching.  Please note that if your child has medication in the Health Office it needs to be picked up by a parent or guardian before 3:00 PM on June 1st.   Any medication that is left after that time and date will be disposed of.  I have sent letters home for those who have over the counter medications still in the health office but I also have a lot of cough drops that have been brought in over the course of the school year as well.  I will not be sending letters home for the cough drops.
Thank you!
Jenny, LPN		


[image: Macintosh HD:Users:teacher:Desktop:Screen Shot 2018-04-19 at 12.24.25 PM.png]Central T-Shirts

There are a limited number of Central Cougar T-Shirts still available!

Most sizes are $7!
Youth & adult sizes are available
First come, first serve.  
(Checks should be made out to Central PTO)







	
Reminder: Field Trips are a Privilege

The end of the school year is fast approaching.  Many of the teachers have outside of the classroom experiences and field trips planned.  Be mindful that these opportunities are privileges and must be earned by students based on behavior and class participation. Students whose behaviors disrupt the learning of other children will receive consequences in the form of Behavior Infraction Reports or District Code of Consequences and may lose the privilege of participating in their classroom field trip.
Please make every effort to be a respectful, responsible and safe classmate!  
Thank you!!!


















UPCOMING EVENTS:
May 4-19 – 5th Grade Invitational, located at the Watermark At Center 
May 11 – Reading Award Party 
May 15 – 1CB & 3W field trip to Watermark Art Center & PB Playground
May 15 – 4th & 5th Grade Chorus Concert, Central gym, 1:30
May 16 – Kindergarten field trip to Just Desserts
May 16 – 3rd Grade field trip to Diamond Point Park
May 16 – 4th & 5th Grade Track & Field Day at BHS
May 17 – Kg, 1st, & 2nd Grade field trip to Diamond Point Park
May 18 – 5th Grade field trip to LaValley Industries
May 21 – 4th Grade field trip to PB Playground
May 22 – 5th Grade tour at Bemidji Middle School
May 22 – Central’s all school picnic
May 23 – 2nd Grade field trip to BHS Biology Department
May 24 – 5th Grade Graduation, 10:00 am
May 24 – 5th Grade Orchestra Concert, High School Auditorium, 7 pm
May 25 – 5th Grade field trip to Forest History Center, Grand Rapids
May 28 – NO SCHOOL- Memorial Day
May 30 – Chorus & Orchestra field trip to BSU
June 1 – Last day of school
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